
 

OFFICIAL 

Safeguarding Adults Week 21- 27 Nov 2022 
Over 150 people took part in one of our training sessions during Safeguarding Adults Week. 
Sessions were delivered across the week and covered a number of topics including; exploitation 
and radicalisation, hoarding, creating safer organisational cultures. Thankyou to everyone who 
attended and took part. 

 


